
 September 24th 2021 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 
This week we have been learning 
about the primary colours and  
experimenting with what happens 
when we mix them. 
 
We read the story of Elmer and 
thought about what makes each of us 
special. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All about me! 

Phonics 
This week we learnt the sounds i, n, p, g and o. Click on the sounds below to practise 
reading the sounds at home! 

 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/YgViZEkm/W8MoRrqL
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/DJdnX9X1/Df4fI0nu
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/QTZJ3bhv/XvYDPVH5
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/OlrEmtUc/bAT4TWmz
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Pb7zWK09/NVhp9qMb


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will read the book ‘Happy in our skin’. 
 
We will draw things about us that make us different and talk about  
special events we celebrate with our families.  

Maths 
We will be learning about shapes.  
 
We will go on hunts to find shapes we can see 
around us and think about what makes each 
shape different. 
 
 
 

 Messages 
 
Please send in old news-
papers and empty card-
board boxes for our junk 
modelling. 
 
Please make sure all of your child’s uniform is 
labelled clearly with their name. 
 
PE will be every Wednesday.  
Please send your child to school in 
their school uniform with their PE 
kit to get changed into at school. 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
This week we will be  inspired by the artist 
Alma Woodsey Thomas . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will also be making our making patch-
work elephants with their own design and 
pattern.  


